
      APPROVED 
 
Budget Committee Meeting 
 
March 6, 2018 
 
Members Present: T Smith, G Rumph, M Traister, B Stewart, and R Spaulding.   
Also present: D Frampton, C McAllister.  
 
A quorum of the Budget Committee members being present, the Chairman 
commenced meeting at 5:00 pm.  The quorum was present throughout the 
meeting. 
 
Minutes of February 20th meetings were approved as submitted. 
 
Mr Stewart distributed revised pages to the town budget.  Water and Sewer rates 
were clarified on the revisions, the correct amount of the Library Appropriation 
was stated, and town donations are increased by $1,000 to fund a scholarship for 
a New Castle student. 
 
A brief discussion took place regarding the scholarship fund. 
 
The (presently unnumbered) Warrant Articles (WA) were presented.  The water 
improvement WA is $6.988mm along with a WA for the Selectmen to work on 
private areas. 
 
All proposed WA are attached to minutes.  A significant discussion took place 
regarding the change and purpose of the Street and Roads Capital Reserve Fund. 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:05pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Tom F Smith, Chairman 
 
 
 



  



  



  


